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your llonorable Tanya Collier and Hetro Connnissioners this
correspondence is trrittcn on behsl f of ortr cl i ent's. Impaet
Bueineas Concultants, fnc., as yotl mey be arrere, is on contract
r, l th the U . S . Department of Conrnerce, l.{inori t.y Buslnees Devel opment
Agency to provide bueiness serviceg to minority owned businesses
located throughout the etetes of Oregon, tilashington, Utah and
Ari zona.

Our corrcern on the aforementioned project is thet there will be no
enforcement of you eurrent ortlinance 2.04.100 to 2.0{.I80 - the
Digadvantagedr/l,linorl ty Bueinegs Program. Our understandinq is that
Hetro'a poltcy ig gtilI very mueh in effect and thus compllance
should vcry muoh be f ollowcd to the letter on thie projccf .

In recent oonvergation with Barrret Stpphensnn, Pro ject l.{anager f or
this job, she inform.s me that Rens Cusma has informed Hoffman
Contraetors and Neit Saling that the ordinance Hill not need to be
carri ed out in thi s endeavor . lrty understanding Bnd that of many
HBE' sf DBE't thet attended Hetro's 'l aet meeting in resards to this
ordinancc is that Hetro's poliey is still in erjsfence (ie lO* end
2r).
Additional I y, it miqht interest yott to know that none ot the
individuale that provided testimony at the Novem-ber 21. I99I
Governmental Affairs Committee meeting and that specifical 1y
reguested thrt they ineluded as part of this revisins of the
ordinance etil J havc not treen eontaetcri - These inclividuals are
stiII wery much intcreeted in participating,

Your continued effort and endlesg en.rgy is qreatly appreciated,
I anxiotrel y await your resFonse.

Respect ful I y eubmi t tcd.


